
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Education is the most powerful weapon which you can use to change the world” Nelson 
Mandela 

 

Dear parents

One of our roles as 
NEWKIDSCARE is to 
continuously work towards the 
provision of a world class 
education 

Winter has certainly made its 
mark. Winter is a bad time for 
our little ones because no 
matter how hard we try to keep 
them warm they are so 
vulnerable to winter diseases 
like colds and flu. Let’s continue 
to dress our little ones with 
warm clothes as we are still 
having cold mornings around 
us. 

Uniforms 

Thank you to our parents who 
ordered uniforms and waited 
patiently for their arrival. We 
have our orders in stock. 

Worn out shoes 

When children ride the scooters 
they tend to drag their feet 
along the pavement thus 
damaging the front and the side 
of their shoes. We can’t stop 
the children from dragging their 
feet but we suggest that each 
child bring water boots or old 
pair of shoes to wear during 
playing time. 

Days for our uniform 

Monday Blue 
Tuesday Pink 
Wednesday Purple 
Thursday Yellow 
Friday Blue 

 

Themes to be covered in July 

In June we had our evaluation 
for second term and children 
were given their second term 
reports 

 preposition 
 Domestic &wild animals 

July events 

 18 July Mandela day –
once again we would 
like to support the 
underprivileged ones 
and dedicate our time 
to help those in need 

 Our pyjama day is 
ending end of July 

New staff 

 Ma’am Audrey joined 
us as our new 
bookkeeper and 

ma’am Queen is an ass 
teacher in Giraffe class 

Reminder 

 Make sure all fees are 
fully updated 

 Please put other 
clothes for change 
incase our little ones 
mess themselves 

 A communication book 
must always in our little 
ones bag with contact 
number of parents 

  Reference for fees 
payment must be name 
and surname of our 
little one 

 Please bring back the 
new registration forms 

 Please provide us with a 
valid email address to 
be captured on EY LOG. 

 Pyjama day every 
Thursday 

 Tuck shop day every 
Friday 

NB: parents please   forward 
your proof of payment to 
finance@newkidscares.co.za or 
any related fee queries 
attention Audrey   

IMPORTANT DATES 

23 SEPTEMBER -GRANDPARENT’S  DAY 

24 SEPTEMBER -FAMILY SPORT DAY 

22 OCTOBER -FAMILY TRIP 

26 NOVEMBER -GRADUATION AND CONCERT DAY  

KIND Regards NTHABI & NKC TEAM 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Our pyjama day 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         OUR TUCK SHOP DAY 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR UNIFORMS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR ASSEMBLY 

  


